2009 AGM SPC Report

The Highlands School Planning Council (SPC) updated parents at the April HPAC meeting with a presentation on the 2009/2010 Highlands Annual School Plan. 

The Ministry of Education requires that every school in the province establish a School Plan. 
The goals set out in the Highlands Annual School Plan for the 2009- 2010 school year are:

1. To improve reading proficiency in kindergarten/grade one students

2. To improve mathematics proficiency in kindergarten/grade one students 

3. To develop socially responsible behaviour in the context of electronic communication

The 2009/2010 Highlands Annual School Plan (draft) has been submitted to the District for approval and will be available to view online on the school website shortly.
